
 

Since 1788é 
 United in Christõs love,  

we glorify God through 
worship, nurture, and    
service to all people. 

PRAYER 
CONCERNS 

 

¶ Scott Frattaroli  

¶ Robert Priode  

¶ Steve Gribble  

¶ Beth Anderson  

¶ Greyson Gload  

¶ Betty Kimbrell  

¶ Millie Williams  

¶ Dickie Havnaer  

¶ Vera Reid  

¶ Mike Brown  

¶ Bob Tuthill*  

¶ Charlee Rae Gribble*  

¶ Dot Hollis*  

¶ Margaret Morgan*  

¶ Libby Kern*  

¶ Dee Rutter*  

¶ Bob Lane*  

¶ Billy Barron*  

 

Our Mission Coworkers  

¶ Cindy Corell - Haiti  

¶ Dori Hjalmarson - 

       Honduras  

 

*Long Term Prayer Concern 

Life at Unity 
November 12, 2018 

Celebrating 230 Years           

of Mission and Ministry  

CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY is 
extended to Brenda Stewart and 
family in the death of her 
mother, Lillian Thompson, on 
November 7, 2018. 

BLOOD DRIVE  
 
Unity will host a blood drive on Nov. 27, from 2:30-7pm in the Fellowship Hall. 
Online sign up is now available. Sign up sheets will be in the Narthex on Nov. 18 and 
Nov. 25 after both services. 

CALL TO MEETING  
 
A congregational meeting is called for Sunday, Nov 25, after each worship service for 
the purpose of hearing the report of the Nominating Team and electing Deacons and 
Elders. 

BENEFIT FOR ENDOWMENT SUPPORT  
 
A combined attendance of nearly 100 people attended the Planning for Life and 
Beyond programs offered through Sunday Night Live and the two Professional 
Seminars. The Endowment Board looks forward to continuing professional 
education and welcomes suggestions for future programs. Suggestions can be made 
to John Rogers at jtrbusiness@aol.com  
 
For more information about the Endowment Program, visit our website under the 
Stewardship tab. http://unityfortmill.org/endowmentprogram Please include Unity 
in your estate planning for Creating a Legacy Today for a Faithful Tomorrow.   

WELCOME CARMEN  
 
We welcome Carmen Pickett as our new 
Nursery Caregiver. Carmen began work on 
November 11th. She will be working with 
Ms. Sylvia to care for our youngest members 
in the Infant Nursery. 
 
Carmen also works part-time at York 
Technical College in the Students Leadership 
and Events as an Assistant. Carmen has a 
passion for children and is currently the 
President of the Fort Mill Community 
Optimist Club.  



 

CHRISTIAN              
EDUCATION  

STAFF 

Rev. Lindsay White  

Assoc. Pastor for Youth Ministries  

(youth grades 6 -12)  

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org  

Kathryn McGregor  

Director of Christian Education  

(children and adults)  

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

Linda Bunge  

Director of Unity Preschool  

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Melissa Dye  

Children in Worship Coordinator  

 CIW@UnityFortMill.org   

Lauren Lochel  

Nursery Coordinator  

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org  
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CHRISTIAN EDUCATION  

YEAR OF THE BIBLE: TRIVIA  

TRIVIA QUESTIONS NOV. 12  

 

But first, the answers to last weekõs questions: James mentions Job 
and Elijah as examples of patient endurance and 
effective prayer. (James 5:11, 17)  
Peter compares the elders in the church to shepherds. (1 Pet. 5:1-5)  

While youõre reading this week, think about these questions:  
According to 1 John anyone who hates his brother can be compared 
to what Old Testament character? 
In Ezekielõs vision of the new temple and new city of Jerusalem, 
what does he say the city will be called?  

YEAR OF THE BIBLE READINGS  
FOR THE WEEK OF NOV. 11 

Sunday: Ezekiel 22-23 / Psalm 120-122 
Monday: Ezekiel 24-25 / 1 Peter 3 
Tuesday: Ezekiel 26-27 / 1 Peter 4 
Wednesday: Ezekiel 28-29 / 1 Peter 5 
Thursday: Ezekiel 30-31 / Psalms 123-125 
Friday: Ezekiel 32-33 / 2 Peter 1 
Saturday: Ezekiel 34-35 / 2 Peter 2 

SHORT TERM STUDY  
 
The adult short-term class acontinues on Sunday mornings through December 9 
òWitness of Religion in an Age of Fearó 
6 week adult study   
Sunday mornings at 10 am  
Room U212, church library 
October 28-December 9 (excluding Nov 25)  
Join us to grapple with why we as a culture allow fear to play such a large role in our 
lives. This discussion-based study will engage participants in understanding the 
manipulative power of fear and how our Christian faith calls us to reject it. 

ADULTS  

WHAT WEõVE  
BEEN UP TO  

OPEN REGISTRATIONS  

ADVENT MAKE AND TAKE  
 

http://unityfortmill.org/advent-make-take 

 
PASSPORT KIDS 

 
http://unityfortmill.org/childrens-ministries 

mailto:LWhite@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:lglasco@unityfortmill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
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LAST SUNDAYõS         
ATTENDANCE  

8:45 am . . .163  

11:00 am . . . 236  

Livestream . . . 20  

STAY IN TOUCH  

 

You already know about our newsletter, but did you know there are other ways to 

engage with Unity Presbyterian?  

 

¶ WEBSITE: www.UnityFortMill.org You can find all of the information about 

our church here, upcoming events, registration forms, and more.  

¶ FACEBOOK: Unity Presbyterian Church has a Facebook page! Like us for 

inspirational quotes, Bible verses, event pictures, and interesting articles.  

¶ GOOGLE+: Did you know the more reviews we have on Google, the faster 

our website is pulled up when someone is searching? Review us by googling 

Unity Fort Mill, just click the review button on the right hand side!  

¶ YELP: Help new people find us by rating us on the Yelp app! Share your 

stories there too.  

 

If you have any news, suggestions, or announcements, please contact 

commSpecialist@UnityFortMill.org  

PW NOMINATION  
 
Nominations are currently being 
accepted for òPresbyterian 
Women Honorary Life 
Membership Awardó. The forms 
can be picked up in the church 
office, in the narthex, or online. 
The deadline is December 8th and 
forms can be turned into the 
church office. Contact Susan Bates 
at susubates@comporium.net if 
you need additional information. 
Please help us honor a deserving 
woman of Unity. 

CHRISTMAS 
AUCTION  

 
December 3, 2018 is the Tony 
Dehler Circle Christmas Auction. 
 We would like to recruit some 
items for auction.  If you have a 
beach or mountain or lake house 
that you would be willing to donate 
for a weekend, or if you have other 
items like Panther tickets or boat 
rides, please email Dannie Vaughn 
at vaughndl@comporium.net or 
call 803-547-4456.  We would love 
to advertise some great items.    

CHRISTMAS MEMORIALS AND HONORARIUMS  
 
Christmas memorials and honorariums may be made by completing a form available 
in the church office, by filling out the form found in the Welcome Pad, or by 
downloading the form available online. Please make your check payable to Unity, and 
write ôChristmas Memorial/Honorariumõ on the memo line. The deadline for these 
gifts is December 9th.  These gifts will be listed in a booklet which will be available 
in the Narthex on December 16th. 

COVERED DISH  
 
All adults are invited to a 
Christmas Covered-Dish Dinner in 
the Fellowship Hall on Friday, 
December 7 at 6:30 pm. Contact 
Joyce White at 
murrayw@comporium.net for 
more information. 
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MESSIAH AT UNITY  
 
On Tuesday, November 27th at 
7:30, Unity will host a performance 
of the Christmas portion of 
Messiah in our Sanctuary. The 
choruses of Andrew Jackson High 
School, Indian Land High School, 
Northwestern High School, Rock 
Hill High School, and York 
Comprehensive High School will 
be joined by orchestra and soloists 
for this special performance. 
Tickets are $10 and must be 
purchased ahead of time. Tickets 
may be purchased from Margaret 
Monroe, who can be contacted at 
mmonroe@UnityFortMill.org or 
547-5543.  

GO MAD WITH THANK YOUS  
 
Thank you to all who served in a variety of ways on Go MAD Day.  We had over 
120 folks involved in a many ministries around our community and church.  We 
donated 584 pounds of food to the Care Center. We made 8 Blankets for Children at 
the Levine Center. We made treats for the dogs and cats at the Humane Society. We 
took cookies to our police and firemen. We sorted school supplies. We cleaned in the 
Sanctuary and made lunch for our Habitat workers. We worked on 2 projects for 
Habitat. We worked at Family Promise Headquarters and sang to Seniors at 
Wellmore. We formed bonds that will live on beyond Go MAD Day. Thank you to 
everyone that made this day possible.  Be on the lookout for more ways to volunteer 
and serve. The agencies we support still need us through the Holiday season. The 
Fort Mill Care Center continues to need food donations, and we will be hosting 
Family Promise. Please join us!   
 
 
 

THORNWELL HOME FOR CHILDREN  
 
The Thornwell Home for Children, located in Clinton, SC, is a ministry of the South 
Atlantic Synod of the Presbyterian Church USA serving abused, abandoned, and 
neglected children in SC, GA, and FL. The home opened in 1875 and is one of the 
oldest childrenõs homes in the United States. The children at Thornwell live in a 
family setting in 11 residential cottages with eight to ten children and professional 
caregivers in each home. They learn how to value themselves and their families and 
are assisted in learning academic and social skills, sound values and high morals. 
 
Unity collects a special offering for Thornwell each year around Thanksgiving.  
Thornwell receives approximately 78% of its funding through gifts such as these.  
This offering will be collected on Sunday, November 18th.  You can make a check 
to Unity with òThornwelló on the memo line. Please open your hearts to these 
children. 

UNITY HELPS AND SUPPORTS SO MANY PLACES 

HEIFER THANKS  
 
Dear Friends, 
Iõm writing to thank you for your 
recent gift to Heiferñand to 
emphasize how your support does 
so much more than place animals 
like goats or chickens with families 
in need.  
 
Your generosity gives families the 
tools they need to thrive for years 
to come. Whether itõs teaching 
them how to grow heartier crops 
that can withstand monsoons and 
droughts or take proper care of 
their cows so their milk is more 
plentiful. Itõs teaching them how to 
not only take the honey their bees 
produce and feed it to their 
children, but also transform the 
beesõ wax into beautiful items like 
candles that can then be sold at 
markets in their communities.  
 
Please know, your gift is a hand 
upñnot a hand outñthat will 
change familiesõ lives forever.  
 
With gratitude, 
Heifer International 

CHILDRENõS ATTENTION HOME 
 
The Childrenõs Attention Home is a local organization that provides a safe and 
nurturing home for abused and neglected children. Unity is working with them, but 
with Christmas on the horizon, they could use some extra help! Please go to 
www.attentionhome.org to see what they could use help with; be it items or time. 
 


